第三课时 Section B (1a-1d)



一、单项选择。

- ()1.—Do you like this movie?
 - —Yes, and I think it's very _____. I want to see it again.
 - A. boring

B. exciting

C. bored

D. excited

() 2. Drunk driving is a(n) _____ problem.

It's against the law.

A. educational

B. polite

C. serious

D. brave

)3. We must take action the earth. A. to save B. save C. saving D. saves)4. (宁夏回族自治区中考)—What do you think of talk shows? . They're boring. A. I can't stand them B. I love them C. I'm not sure D. No problem

()5. Almost all children like _____. It's very funny to watch them.

A. news B. sports shows
C. cartoons D. scary movies

二、根据句意及汉语提示补全单词。

- 1. He asked the students not to do such
 - (毫无意义的) things.
- 3. The trip to Qingdao is _____(令人愉快的).
- 4. I think this documentary is ______(有教育意义的).
- 5. Shao Lin Temple(少林寺) is an _____(动作) movie.



三、任务型阅读。

Many boys and girls love to watch TV. They Spend many hours a day in front of the TV sets. But many parents let their children watch TV only in special(特定的) time.

TV shows are like books or movies. There are many kinds of TV shows, such as sitcoms, soap operas, sports shows, fashion shows, etc. A child can learn

good things and bad things from them. Some shows help children to know the news all over the world. Children don't have to go to the zoo to see animals. Boys and girls can see sitcoms, sports shows and game shows at home. Some shows teach children how to cook or how to use tools(工具).

Many boys and girls think it is fun to watch TV, but it is also fun to read books, to play games or to visit friends.

阅读短文,回答问题。

1. What do boys and girls spend many hours doing every day?

2. Do many parents let their children watch TV in special time?

3. What do children learn from the TV shows?

4. Can children know the news all over the world from TV show?

5. What else can children get fun besides watching TV? (Give two examples)